Thatcher, Lucy

From: ]

Sent: 09 July 2019 0950

To: StagBreweryRedevelopment
Subject: The Stag Brewery Redevelopment

To Whom It May Concern

My family are residents in East Sheen, 16 Park Drive SW14 8RD and have been for 20 years. | wouid like to raise
our concerns with regards to proposed development of The Stag Brewery. Our main concern is with regards to the
current raffic issues in our area, mainly due to the closure of Hammersmith Bridge which is currently looking like
being closed for the next 3 to 4 years.

With this in mind the following issues would arise from the redevelopment of the Stag Brewery in the area:-

Adequacy of parking, loading and tuming
Highway safety - a massive issue currently

Traffic generation - can we cope with further increases
Noise and disturbance resulting from further increased traffic
Hazardous materials - pollution

Road Access

Thank you for taking on board out concerns.
Yours sincerely,

Caroline Holmes.
Local Resident
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